
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Street Lighting to report to the Innovation, Grants, Technology, 
Commerce and Trade Committee on the build out of a small cell network in streetlights, 
including options to increase coverage in disadvantaged areas or areas where the free 
market is not providing coverage and high-speed service.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


